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Alliance Board Teleconference – September 24, 2012
Participants: Majid Jaridi (Treasurer), Jaydeep Mukherjee (Secretary), Mary Sandy, Angela Des Jardins, Dick Henry, Gary Slater, Steve Ruffin, Yervant Terzian, Chris House, Pat Hynes
Guests: Joe Danek (TIG)
Majid announced that he has been appointed by John Gregory to chair this telecon. He also informed the Board that at the Mid-Atlantic meeting, Diane Detroye announced that there will be no augmentation in 2012
There was a discussion on how much funds NASA has sent to the states in 2012. The discussion also included speculations on how NASA was able to provide 4th year funding to some states. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Majid told the board that the FY2012 funds were not spent according to congressional wishes and asked what the Board should do now
There was a discussion on writing a white paper to take to Congress. Mary Sandy mentioned that the white paper should highlight the cuts and how they affect a state’s program and added that we should be specific with numbers.
Chris House mentioned that we should include language in the white paper that spells out the amount of funds per state. 
Joe Danek told the Board that he will start on a draft of the white paper with Carolyn Fuller and give it to Majid in 10 days
Yervant Terzian wanted to know what we should do with the white paper. 
Mary Sandy suggested that we take the white paper and go the key people in Congress and also send it to Charlie Bolden and Leland Melvin
Majid Jaridi suggested that the letter should come from Yervant Terzian
Telecon was adjourned at noon.
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